
 

January 30, 2015 

 

 

 

 

The Honorable John Barker, Chairperson 

House Committee on Judiciary 

Statehouse, Room 149-S 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Representative Barker: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for HB 2114 by House Committee on Judiciary 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2114 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 HB 2114 would require the party requesting a business records subpoena to give notice of 

the request to all parties and any person who possessed the requested individual or jointly held 

personal or business records.  In addition, within seven days after the receipt of the requested 

records, the requesting party would notify all parties and any person whose individual or jointly 

held personal or business records were requested to allow access to and copying of such records. 

 

 The passage of HB 2114 would not have a fiscal effect on the Judiciary. 

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 Shawn Sullivan, 

 Director of the Budget 

 

 

 

 

 

cc: Mary Rinehart, Judiciary  


